Longview Aems-Journal

We deliver. Every day.

320 E. Methvin

P.O. Box 1792

Longview, TX 75606

903-757-3311

March 24, 2008

Mr. Shannon Edmonds Director of Governmental Relations TDCAA 505 West 12th Street, Suite 100 Austin, Texas 78701

Dear Shannon:

On behalf of the officers and directors of TDNA, I want to thank you for your participation on this year's 87th Annual Meeting program and for your contribution to our convention.

We knew that this would be a lively discussion and it certainly did not disappoint us. Everyone in the room was engaged and interested, which as you know can be rare at a conference.

Please let me know any time I can be of service to you.

Sincerely,

Gary Borders President Texas Daily Newspaper Association